
 

 

 

January 8, 2018 

 

Allan Pieper 

ALP INC 

102 Hwy 101 S. 

Rockaway Beach, OR 97136 

 

Dear Mr. Pieper 

 

On behalf of our students, sports fans and the staff at Neah-Kah-Nie High School, thank you so 

much for your December 26, 2017 donation of $1750 which will be put towards the purchase of 

a new sound system for the lower gymnasium.  Your persistence and support is greatly 

appreciated.  It has been ordered and I hope it can be installed so that we can all enjoy the 

sound at a home basketball game this season.  It will be a great improvement! 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Dr. Heidi Buckmaster 

Principal 

 

CC: 

Paul Erlebach, Superintendent 

Corey Douma, Athletic Director 

 


